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10th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Year 4 will be visiting Elland Road Pavilion on: 
 

Tuesday 16th July 2024 
 

Leeds United Football Club are hosting an exciting launch event in partnership with the NFL and San 
Francisco 49ers to introduce a new project focused on flag American football. The day will be filled with 
lots of fun sports activities led by expert coaches, free lunch for all children, and gifts for the children to 
take home. It’s sure to be an enjoyable and memorable day for all. 
 
We will be leaving school on foot at 9:15am so it is especially important that all children are in school on 
time. We will arrive back at approximately 3:00pm for collection from the playground as normal at 
3:10pm. School will send an update via text if there are any delays. 
 
This amazing experience is free of charge. Parental consent for the trip can be made using our online 
system SchoolMoney. Please tick the ‘parental consent’ box in order to give permission for your child to 
attend. If you do not wish for your child to attend, you must contact the school office by Monday 13th 
July 2024. 
 
 
Important Information:  
 

 Your child will not be able to attend the trip if you have not ticked the ‘parental 
consent’ box on SchoolMoney. 

 Your child’s current medical conditions and dietary/medical information will be taken 
from school records. If there are any changes to your child’s details, as a matter of 
urgency, you must call or email the school office to update. 

 If there are any changes to your child’s emergency contact details from the 
information that you have provided school with previously, you must call or email the 
school office to advise accordingly. 

 
 
If there are any enquiries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 4 Team 


